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St. Oswald’s Church of England Primary School
Learning for all, caring for each other, preparing for the future
Let us encourage one another – Hebrews 10.25

	
	
	

           Date 7th September



Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 3/4 Swimming

It is a requirement of the National Curriculum that all children learn to swim 25 metres by the time they leave primary school. Over this half term, all children in Mrs Haxby’s class will have the opportunity to go swimming for five weeks. The children will travel by coach each week and will be accompanied by Mrs Haxby and Mr Mann. The children will be taught by a swimming coach at York Sport in small groups, starting Friday 22nd September.
The children will need to bring their swimming costumes, towels and goggles in a separate bag to school every Friday on the following dates:

Friday 22nd September
Friday 29th September
Friday 6th October
Friday 13th October
Friday 20th October

School will be covering the cost of the swimming lessons, however we are asking parents to pay towards the cost of the coach. Therefore, we are asking for a donation of £20 to be paid via ParentPay please. This will cover five weeks coach travel to York Sport and back. We will be back at school by home time.

Kind regards, 
Mrs K. Haxby


Name of child  ___________________________  Class ______________________

I give consent and am able to donate £20 towards the travel costs via Parentpay.

My child can swim 25m or more

My child can swim 10 m with support

My child is learning to swim

Signed ______________________________  Date ____________________
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